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Christmas Break – No School 
We will be on Christmas Break from Monday, 
December 21st-Sunday, January 3rd. School 
will resume on Monday, January 4th. We wish 
everyone a very Merry Christmas and a safe 
holiday vacation. 
 

Virtual Christmas Program 
The Virtual 
Christmas 
Program for 
grades 

junior kings through grade 5 is 
available for your viewing 
pleasure. A separate email and 
postings will be coming out with 
the log in information today.  
 

Holiday Meal Deal!! 
Breakfast and lunch meal 
kits are available for CLK 
School families during the 
Holiday Break, Dec 29th - 
Jan 3rd.  

Meal pickup will be Tuesday, December 22nd, 
and December 29th, from 1:45 p.m. - 3:00 
p.m. You must sign up to receive meal 
kits.  
Thank you, 
Carol and the Food Service Team  
 
Box Tops Mobile App 
For over 20 years, Box Tops 
for Education has given 
families an easy way to earn 
cash for their school, with 
products they already buy. Now you can 
simply scan your store receipt with the Box 
Tops mobile app to identify participating 
products and instantly add cash to your 
school's earnings online. The school receives 
10 cents per box top. 
 
Youth Gallery Exhibition 
The Community Arts Center on Quincy St in 
Hancock is holding a Youth Gallery Exhibition 
on December 9th-February 27th. There will be 
artwork featured from grades JK-12 from 
Calumet Schools. Gallery hours: Tuesday-
Friday from 10:00-6:00 and Saturdays 12:00-
4:00. 

Welcome to our CLK Family 
It is with great pleasure to introduce two new 
staff members to our CLK Family, Benny and 
Cal.  Benny and Cal will be our CLK 
Elementary Therapy Dogs.  Benny is a 4 year 
old Teddy Bear and Cal is a 3 month old 
Multi-Poo.  They both are very loving and 
enjoy being around kids.  We would like to 
thank Capturing Kids’ Hearts from the 
Flippen Group and Joel Asiala for making our 
Therapy Dogs part of our CLK Family a 
reality. 

 
Good-bye to  
Mr. Dan 
Although we are 
very sad to see Mr. 
Dan Stahl say 
farewell to us at 
CLK Elementary; we 
are very excited for 
him as he accepted 
a teaching position 
at Dollar Bay 
School.  Thank you 

so much Mr. Dan for your dedication and 
commitment to helping all students succeed.  
As we are excited for Mr. Dan becoming a 
Dollar Bay Blue Bolt, he will always be a 
Copper King in our hearts!  Good luck, Mr. 
Dan, on your new endeavors.  
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What’s Happening 
 

 

Kings Ticket Winners 
  

 

 

  

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – January 6th  
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – January 13th   
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – January 20th   
Records Day – No School – January 22nd  
Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – January 27th  
Report Cards Available On-Line – January 
29th  

 


